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LOOKING AHEAD 
     

Daily Office: Monday-Wednesday Friday & Saturday at 8am & 5.30pm.  
 

Sunday 27th October 10am   Mass for Bible Sunday 

Saturday 2nd November 7pm   Mass for All Souls Day 
Sunday 3rd November 10am   Mass for All Saints Day 

Sunday 10th November 10am   Mass for Remembrance Sunday 
Tuesday 12th November12-4pm  Tuesday Sale 
Friday 15th November 9.30am  Little Lights 

Sunday 17 November 10am   Mass for 2nd Sunday before Advent 
Tuesday 19th November12-4pm  Tuesday Sale 

Wednesday 20th November 6.45pm PCC Meeting & Archdeacon’s Visitation 
Friday 22nd November 9.30am  Little Lights 
Sunday 24th November 10am  Mass for Christ the King 

Tuesday 26th November12-4pm  Tuesday Sale 
Friday 29th  November 9.30am  Little Lights 
Sunday 1 December 10am   Mass for Advent 1 

Tuesday 3rd December 12-4pm  Tuesday Sale 
Friday 6th December 9.30am   Little Lights 

Saturday 7th December 12-3pm  Christmas Bazaar 
Sunday 8th December 10am   Mass for Advent 2 
Friday 13th December 9.30am  Little Lights 

Sunday 15th December 10am  Mass for Advent 3 
Saturday 21st December 12.00pm  Christingle 

Sunday 22nd December 10.00am  Mass for Advent 4 (with Sunday School) 
Sunday 22nd  December 4.00pm  Carol Service by candlelight 
Tuesday 24th December 11.00pm  Carols at Christmas 

Tuesday 24th December 11.30pm  Midnight Mass 
Wednesday 25th December 11am  Mass for Christmas Day 

Thursday 26th December 11am  Mass for St Stephen 
Friday 27th December  11am   Mass for St John 
Saturday 28th December 11am  Mass for the Holy Innocents 

Sunday 29th December 10am  Mass for Christmas 1 
 
 

          
 

Winner of ‘The UK's Best Modern Churches’ award November 2013 
 

Next Sunday: 3rd November 2019  
Mass for the Feast of All Saints 

318   467   72   510 
Daniel 7:1-3, 15-18  Julian       Ephesians 1:11-23  Cathy 

Psalm  149    Gospel: Luke 6:20-31 
Intercessions: Dominik 

Chalice:  Ayo   Sidespeople: Helen & Debbie 
 

Vicar:   Mother Bernadette Hegarty 020 3774 6833 

Churchwarden:  Julian Bream   07818 048048 
 

DONATIONS gratefully received for our building fund by 

cheque payable to St Paul's, Bow Common, Gift Aided where  
possible. 
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 THE PARISH OF  
 ST. PAUL WITH ST. LUKE    

  BOW COMMON  

 

 

Sunday 27th October 2019  
Mass for Bible Sunday 

 

318   457   72   510 
 

Isaiah 45:22-25  Edward       Romans 15:1-6  Julian 
 

Psalm  119    Gospel: Luke 4:16-24 

Intercessions: Julian  
Chalice: Mary S    Sidespeople: Edward & Safia 

    

PLEASE PRAY FOR:  
Esther Christian, John Christian, Rachel Christian,  

Caroline Smith, Layo Olaniyan, Florence Ebseye, Audrey Mameli,  
Tracy Deirki, Robert Partridge,  Marek Machoy, Ololade Oluhuga,  

Kayode Olunuga, Ernie Mitchell, Eleanora Baptiste,  
Simon Baptiste, Alison Baptiste, Dawn Smith, Lesley Maynard,  

Lynda Smith, Ken Lanbert, Tom Cantwell, Maria Roberts, 
Aderone, Taduxo, Kehinde, James, Angela, Stephen, Jim Mulheran 

 

Our link church of Santa Monica, Maputo in Mozambique 
Our church School – St Paul with St Luke 

 

October Year’s Mind: Keith Murray, Arnold Roberts 

R.I.P.:  David Cash 



 

All enquiries to: 020 3774 6833         church@stpaulsbowcommon.org.uk 

Today we celebrate Bible Sunday.  It’s an opportunity for 

us to reflect on the Bible, what it teaches us about God and 
especially about God as revealed in Jesus Christ.    

All Souls:  Every year we have annual commemoration of loved 

ones departed this life at the Mass on the Feast of All Souls.  This 
will be on this Saturday 2 November at 7pm.  Please check 
through the  Remembrance File and let Mthr. Bernadette know if 
you would like someone added by completing the purple sheet at 
the back of church before you leave today.  
 

New Rota: Thank you to all of you who give your time to 

enable our worship to be the best it can be. If you are on the 
rota for reading, intercessions, sides-person, chalice assistant 

duties, if you haven’t already done so, don’t forget to pick up 

your new rota today before you leave. 
 

 

Church Christmas Meal – Bring & Share - Saturday 14th 

December 6pm-10pm in the church hall. 
 

 

Christmas Bazaar – Saturday 7 December        6 WEEKS TO 

GO! 
 

We need donations for tombola, bottle tombola, prizes and items for the 
Christmas Hamper.  We also need additional volunteers to clear 
away after the Sale.   
 

 

Bottle Tombola: All who volunteered to donate a bottle a month to the 
Bottle Tombola, please bring in your bottles by Sunday 30  November. 
 

Tombola Prizes Needed – We don’t have many items for our 
Tombola so it would be great if each of us could provide one or 
more of the following: 
Giftsets, nice cups, glasses, box of chocolates, biscuits, tea towels, 
cutlery sets, advent calendars, 2020 calendars, Christmas Stockings, 
Christmas decorations, scarves & glove sets. 
 

 

 

Please support our Sunday School’s fundraising effort by 
wearing your pyjamas to church next Sunday and giving a 
£1 donation – you can donate more if your wish.  
Alternatively, you can give a 50p or more not to wear your 

pyjamas! 
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Christmas Bazaar Tickets:  Mary McKenzie has kindly offered to 

sponsor the cost of our Christmas Bazaar tickets this year yet  
again.  They will be distributed in November.  As it was so 
successful last year, each member of the congregation will be 

given 10 booklets this year again to sell to family and friends.  
Don’t worry if you are unable to sell them all – just return the 
unsold tickets with any money to Mthr. Bernadette. If you don’t 
believe you will be able to sell any tickets, then let Mthr. Bernadette 
know. 
 
 

 
 

 

Remembering 

Leo’s baptism 
of last week – 
a joyous event 
for the whole 
church.  
Later, Boby 
and Meghla’s 

home was blessed. Please continue to hold 
them in your prayers as the family settle into their new home  

 

Bow Group Quiz: Monday 11 

November at St Mary’s Bow at 7pm.  

We were the winning team in 2017 at 
the very same church, so let’s see if 

we can win again! 
 

Entry £1 which goes towards the 

prize.  We bring our own food and 
drink.  Do come along and support this very enjoyable inter-

church event. 
 

Pilgrimage to the Holy Land.   
May 2020.  The deadline for booking 

is fast approaching so If you are 
interested in joining others from our 
church and from All Saints Poplar on 
this Pilgrimage, then do let Mthr. 

Bernadette know as soon as possible. 


